From: AADV FacultyAffairs <facultyaffairs@email.arizona.edu>

**Sent:** Thursday, August 6, 2020 3:31 PM **To:** newfaculty@list.arizona.edu

**Subject:** 2020 New Faculty Orientation and Virtual Faculty Resource Fair

## THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA

## **Dear New Faculty,**

Welcome to the University of Arizona! As a top-ranked research university, the University of Arizona is recognized for the rich array of interdisciplinary programs that help to make it such an exciting place to teach, do research, and collaborate with the diverse community and business partners whom we serve as part of our land-grant mission.

The University offers a rich array of resources and networks to assist new faculty members in achieving their goals, and we have designed the Virtual New Faculty Orientation & Resource Fair to help you uncover answers to the questions you have and provide you with an introduction to the programs and people who are here to support you in your research, teaching, outreach, and lives as members of our campus community.

Please join us starting August 17, where over the course of three days all UArizona new faculty will have the opportunity to attend a Virtual Orientation the morning of 8/17, followed by 3 afternoons of Virtual Faculty Resource Fair. The afternoon of 8/17 will be dedicated to Research and Support, 8/18 Teaching and Learning, and 8/19 Career, Health & Wellness. Please see the attached comprehensive flyer or follow this link to view the detailed schedule of virtual sessions. Sessions require registration via Zoom, once registration has been submitted, Zoom will send an email with the session link and password. Please allow a few minutes for an email from Zoom to be sent. Make sure to check your spam or junk inbox for link and password.

With questions about access or to request any disability-related accommodations that will facilitate your full participation on this event, such as ASL interpreting, CART captioning, captioned videos, electronic text, or if you have any questions or concerns regarding these virtual sessions, please contact Adrián Arroyo, Associate Director for Faculty Affairs at <a href="mailto:arroyopa@arizona.edu">arroyopa@arizona.edu</a>.

## Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

The University of Arizona